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SUMMARY OF BILL:    Increases, from 5 to 10 business days, the time in which a notice 

of a claim for healthcare liability must be mailed to the address of a healthcare provider’s most 

recent medical service if the notice was undeliverable to both the provider’s corporate address 

and current business address. 

 

 

ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumption: 

 

• The proposed legislation pertains to liability claims between private patients and 

healthcare providers; therefore, no significant fiscal impact to state or local government.  

 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

   
Bojan Savic, Interim Executive Director 
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